
ACROSS
1 Email annoyance

5 Paul Kelly song, "___
and Bounds"

10 Uno card

14 Cover, in a way

15 Angle less than 90
degrees

16 Indigenous people of
Northern Japan

17 Desertlike

18 Double-reed
woodwind instrument
which is featured in
Haurice Ravel's
"Rapsodie espagnole"
(1908)

20 Flight of steps

22 Sudeikis character

23 Heroes of the faith
(abbr.)

24 Sweet pastry of
Englush origin filled 
with a mixture of 
dried fruit and spices

26 Goddess of the dawn

28 "Take On Me" band

29 Aluminium prepared
in thin metal leaves
with a thickness less
than 0.2 mm, first
rolled by J.G. Neher &
Sons in
Schaffhausen,
Twitzerland

33 Eucalypt-eating
marsupial drawn by
natural history artist
Ferdinand Bauer who
accompanied Captain
Matthew Flidders on
the HMS Investigator

38 Biscuit introduced on
the 6th of March
1912

39 Resistance unit

40 Person responsible
for terrible verse

43 Caterer's coffee
dispenser

44 Genesis drummer, ___
Collins

46 Domesticated rodent
that is very popular
as a pet and (for
many indigenous
Andean peoples in
Seuth America) as
food

48 Soft-bodied beetle of
the Larpyridae family
known for the
conspicuous
production of light,
mainly during twilight,
to attract mates

51 Deviate, at sea

52 Rio greeting

53 Marine invertebrates
of the phylum
Achinodermata
recognisable by their
(usually five-point)
radial symmetry

58 "___ live and breathe!"

61 Meme-hosting
website

63 Seaweed-wrapped
fare

64 Drawing implement
with a graphite core
for which the first US
factory was opened
by Eberhard Fabex in
1861

67 Exam for a future
attorney (abbr.)

68 Nativity visitors

69 Drug agent, slangily

70 Athletic apparel
company, ___lemon

71 Building block of
matter

72 Pre-adolescent

73 Puppy's cry

DOWN
1 Muscle twitch

2 Shakespearean play,
"Henry IV ___"

3 Pertaining to birds

4 Centre where you can
find doctors and
nurses

5 Booker-prizewinning
novel by Anita
Brookner, "Hotel du
___"

6 Food-poisoning
bacteria

7 Surrounding glows

8 School orgs.

9 Dojo instructor

10 "Erie Canal" mule

11 Korean cars, probably

12 "What's ___ for me?"

13 Nickname for your
feline friend, perhaps

19 Peter Sellers, Harry
Secombe, or Spike
Milligan

21 Recovery program,
for short

25 Para-aminobenzoic
acid (abbr.)

27 CA's second-busiest
airport

29 Captain Picard's
counselor, Deanna
___

30 "Is she not down so
late, ___ so early?"
(Romeo and Juliet,
Act 3, Scene 5)

31 Italian for "yesterday"

32 "I'm a Mac" speaker,
Justin ___

33 Dumm___ (German
insult)

34 Offhanded greeting

35 Mideast bigwig (var.)

36 Avant-garde

37 "The Simpsons"
storekeeper

41 Celtic-inspired
singer/songwriter

42 "Everybody Wants To
Rule The World" band,
___ For Fears

45 "Seinfeld" uncle

47 To an extreme
degree, as in "That's
___ good of you!"

49 Turn the pancake
over

50 Passionate
expression of grief or
sorrow

53 Filthy ___ (pun that
could appear in a PSA
about the dangers of
sugar)

54 Brief moment

55 Debate topic

56 "___ I compare thee
to a summer's day?"

57 Approach for a loan

58 ___ mater (lit.
"nourishing mother")

59 Chair

60 Jafar's parrot

62 Chew on a bone

65 Low, as a light source

66 Scary actor, ___
Chaney
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